Happy Christmas!

Dear Reception & Key Stage 1 Parents & Carers, Just a few notes, reminders and requests as we near the end of our first term together!



- Christmas dinner for children at school -Wednesday 9th Dec!
- Thursday 10th Dec. Reception & KS1 rehearsal for the Christmas Service at St.Mary's Church. Children are to be dropped off at the church **by 9.15am** and will be walked back to school in time for lunch.
- Friday 11th December. 2-pm. Reception & KS1 Christmas Service for parents and carers at St.Mary's Church. After the service children can be collected from the church.
- Next week (week beginning 7-12-15) reading books and planners will be sent home for you to share with your child on their normal Guided Reading day (Reception – Each day as normal, Year 1 – Mon/Thurs, Year 2 – Tues/Wed).
- Homework, for Year 1 and 2, based on this book will be sent home on Thursday to be handed in the following Wednesday (16th). Homework activity books/folders will then be kept in school until after the Christmas break. Reception will have their key rings to practice over Christmas.
- If you would like your child to read another book, please remember that basket books can be changed. Year 1 Mon/Thurs and Year 2 Tues/Wed. Reception will change as normal Mon/Wed/Fri.
- Monday 21st Dec. Party Day!! Children can come to school in their own clothes for the day please remember that playtimes will be as normal, so warm clothing and sturdy footwear will be needed!
- Please bring a plastic bag into school Tuesday 22nd we will have lots of Christmas bits and pieces for you!

Best Wishes for the New Year!

Mrs Rogers, Miss Robinson, Miss Street, Mrs. Woodcock, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Kemp & Miss Kirby